
 

The Killing Kompany Comedy Mystery Dinner Shows  

From: "E. Leddy" <sewcrazy54@gmail.com>
Date: Thursday, February 26, 2009 8:24 AM
To: <killingkompany@killingkompany.com>
Subject: local shows

Page 1 of 1

3/1/2009

Hi -  
I saw two of your shows at Paparazzi in Westbury on Long Island a couple of years ago.  I arranged for my co-
workers to see the second show -  
August 2007? - with me, and they had such a blast, they've been bugging me to get more info on a local show 
we could all see.  Are you going to be around the Carle Place-Westbury-Garden City - Mineola area any time 
in the future?  We enjoyed the show so much, and there is no better way to cement employee camaraderie 
than to go out together... 
Thanks 
Elise 


